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South West Merton Primary Care Network Privacy Notice
We are a member of South West Merton Primary Care Network (PCN).  This means we will be working closely with another Practice Locally and health and care organisations to provide healthcare services to you.

During the course of our work we may share your information with this Practices and health care organisations/professionals.  We will only share this information where it relates to your direct healthcare needs. 

On Occasions we may need to provide Healthcare services at another location outside of the Practice buildings. For example the Mental Health Practioner will on occasions be working form the Wimbledon guild. Please find details of their role and the Guild below:
The purpose of the Mental Health Practitioner is to provide direct care to patients in terms for their mental health who have been referred by a GP or another allied healthcare professional working in General Practice at either The Nelson Medical Practice or Grand Drive Surgery known collaboratively as South West Merton Primary Care Network.
This role is shared and on occasions the Mental Health Practitioner may be working out of the Wimbledon Guild, Guild House 30 – 32 Worple Road, London SW19 4EF. The Wimbledon Guild is a registered charity, number 200424. They are a community charity offering practical help and support to the local community.
The Mental Health Practitioner will work there two mornings a week offering telephone consultations and on occasions face to face consultations with patients. No data is shared with the Wimbledon Guild, it is purely an accommodation sharing agreement to enhance joint working across the PCN which may enable easier access to other services which may be appropriate.
It is not expected that the Mental Health Practitioner would consult with patients who are physically unwell, however mandatory training has been completed and the Practitioner is familiar with Practice policies on how to manage emergencies.


When we do this, we will always ensure that appropriate agreements are in place to protect your information and keep it safe and secure. This is also what the Law requires us to do.
If you would like to see the information the PCN holds about you please contact the Data Protection Officer at The Nelson Medical Practice or at Grand Drive Surgery.
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